
Alycia Semmema

Trail meeting. 

I'd like to know what the plan for proper upkeep on any trail that goes 
through Tecumseh will be. The current trail (located for about 3 blocks just 
into Tecumseh) has NEVER been properly maintained. It is almost unusable 
for actual runners, cyclists and bladers. As an avid trail user (FTR I avoid the 
trail and sidewalks in Tecumseh due to their ill repair) I'm interested what, if 
any, tax increases are planned to extend the trail and maintenance involved 
over the upcoming years. I'm also curious what the plan is for driveways if 
placed along RSD. Will there be "stop signs" at every driveway as there is on 
the Windsor side? I would also much appreciate someone coming out and 
showing individual homeowners exactly what will in impacted on the front of 
the property as I've seen about 5 different maps all indicating something 
different. I lived along the trail for 15+ years in Windsor, while there were 
benefits to that there were also drawbacks such as homeowners not picking 
up after their animals. Will there be Town of Tecumseh enforcement to 
ensure dog feces is removed? What is the plan then with waste bins? These 
can become quite the smell-fest if not emptied multiple times per week 
(especially in the summer). 


